FINAL

STONINGTON PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT
IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE

MINUTES

Special Meeting March 24, 2009
Stonington Police Station 173 South Broad St., Pawcatuck, CT 3:00PM

Members present: Webb Copp, William Abt, Katherine Robinson, Sheila Lyons.
Keith A. Brynes, Town Planner was also present.

Meéting was called t¢ order at 3:00PM by Chairman Copp.
12/9/08 draft minutes were reviewed and approved.

The Committee discussed the report submitted by staff and progress made in implementing the
Plan of Conservation and Development. The Committee called for an outline of the streetscape
projects at the next meeting. The Committee discussed progress on the Pawcatuck Parking
Overlay Zone and the Open Space Development Regulations. The Committee discussed the
new SEAT bus route operating in Town and the Affordable Housing Study.

The Committee discussed pending zone change and regulation amendments before the
Planning and Zoning Commission.

The Committee discussed drafting a letter to the Water Companies and Fire Districts to ensure
implementation of the Plan’s strategy to prepare a water re-supply master plan to ensure
availability of fire protection water supplies. A possible letter to the Town regarding preparing a
Septic Management Plan was discussed. Ms. Robinson will draft a ietter to the Board of
Finance regarding the need to continue funding the Zoning Official’s position.

The Committee discussed the need for the Board of Selectmen to appoint a new member to the
Committee.

Meeting adjourned at 4:37.
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